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MAKE A PAWSitive IMPACT FUNDRAISER 
Tolland High School students are fundraising for the World Wildlife Fund because they want to 
"​Make a PAWSitive Impact​" and protect the future of nature. Tolland High School DECA 
students have planned and organized a variety of in-school activities that will take place from 
May 21st to June 1st, 2018. Deforestation, climate change, water scarcity, and illegal wildlife 
trade. These are some of the threats facing our planet today—and no one person or group can 
tackle them alone. But if we work together, we can take on anything.  We can protect the very 
things that keep us alive: our forests, our oceans, our fresh water, our wildlife, our energy 
supply, our food supply.  

Please join us in this important work by making a donation today.  Access our web page to 
make a donation by either using the QR Code or clicking on the link.  Thank you for giving what 
you can.  

Help us make a PAWsitive Impact!!! 
 

Every donation counts! 
Please scan and donate to: 

 
Scan With Snapchat! 
http://wwf.worldwildlife.org/goto/TollandHSDECA 

 
HARTFORD YARD GOATS BASEBALL IN EDUCATION 
Students in Mr. Cayward’s Sports & Entertainment Marketing classes had an opportunity to 
attend the Hartford Yard Goats Baseball in Education Day at Dunkin’ Donuts Park in Hartford on 
Wednesday, May 9.  Prior to the game, the students listened to a variety of speakers, which 
included Yard Goats General Manager Mike Abramson, Hartford Courant sportswriter Dom 

http://wwf.worldwildlife.org/goto/TollandHSDECA


Amore, University of Hartford’s men’s basketball coach John Gallagher, and NBC Connecticut 
sportscaster John Henry Smith III.  
 
Students also witnessed the Yard Goats 7-3 victory over the Mets affiliate, Binghamton Rumble 
Ponies.  Those in attendance watched as 2007 Heisman Trophy winner, Tim Tebow, was called 
out on a third strike in the sixth inning.   

 
  ​Mr. Cayward and Ms. Marshall pose with Hartford Yard Goats mascot Chew Chew at the Yard Goats 

Baseball in Education field trip. 
  

THS SCHOLAR-ATHLETES 
Two Tolland High School seniors were honored at the annual Connecticut Interscholastic 
Athletic Conference Scholar Scholar-Athlete Banquet on Sunday, May 6 at the Aqua Turf Club 
in Southington, Connecticut.   ​The Scholar-Athlete Program annually recognizes two high 
school seniors – one boy and one girl – from each member high school whose academic and 
athletic careers have been exemplary, whose personal standards and achievements are a 
model to others, and who possess high levels of integrity, self-discipline and courage.  Tolland 
High School is proud to announce seniors Angela Li and Michael Wolff as their scholar-athletes. 
Angela has participated in both varsity cross country and girls lacrosse while Michael has been 
a member of both the varsity boys soccer and tennis teams.  Congratulations to both who are 
pictured below! 



 
 
 



THS STUDENT RESTAURANT - SPRING 2018 
There are still seats available for our Culinary II student’s restaurant this Spring.  Lunch 
begins at 10:30 a.m. and costs $7 per person.  If you are interesting in making a 
reservation, please email Sandy Cimino at ​scimino@tolland.k12.ct.us​.  Upcoming 
menus are as follows: 

May 24th 
Focaccia Bread 

Caprese Salad with Balsamic Glaze 
Three Cheese Chicken Pasta Bake 

Greek Yogurt & Cranberry Orange Pound Cake 
  

June 1st 
Focaccia Bread 

Adobo Salad 
Garlic Lemon Green Beans 

Caribbean Chicken over Basmati Rice 
Peach Cobbler w/ Vanilla Ice Cream 

  
June 8th 

Focaccia Bread 
Caesar Salad 

Beef Enchiladas 
Mexican Rice & Beans 

Mascarpone Cheese and Berries Parfait 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
May 21 - Booster Club Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Main Office Conference Room 
May 25 - Early Release - Teacher In-Service 
May 28 - Memorial Day - No School 
June 7 - Music Concert - 7:00 p.m. - Auditorium 
June 15 - Senior Class Night - 6:00 p.m.  

 
BOOSTER CLUB 
The next meeting of the year will be held on ​Monday, May 21​ ​at 7:00 p.m. in the THS 
main office conference room.  Please join us and learn more about the exciting events 
planned for the year.  If you have any questions, ideas, or comments, please contact 
Co-Presidents Diane Clokey at dbclokey@gmail.com or Jenn Dineen at 
jneccidineen@yahoo.com 

mailto:scimino@tolland.k12.ct.us
mailto:jneccidineen@yahoo.com


THE BANNER PROJECT 
The THS Booster Club will once again be celebrating our senior class by participating in 
the Banner Project fundraiser.  Personally designed banners will be displayed along the 
high school driveway before the commencement ceremony and will be returned to the 
student at Project Graduation.  Information will be given to all seniors on May 14 during 
advisory.  If you are interesting in purchase a banner for a graduating senior, please 
read the flyer attached​ ​here. 
 
To see samples of banner's from previous years, click on the links below: 
 
Banners - ​one 
Banners - ​two 
Banners - ​three 
 
TOLLAND PROJECT GRADUATION 
To learn more about Tolland Project Graduation and how you can help with our 
fundraising efforts for a safe graduation celebration for our graduates each year: 
https://www.facebook.com/Tolland-Project-Graduation-156774334371925/about/ 
 
 
 

TOLLAND PROJECT GRADUATION 
CAN/BOTTLE & CLOTHING DRIVE 

   

SATURDAY, June 2nd 
DROP OFF TIMES:  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

BIRCH GROVE PRIMARY, 247 RHODES ROAD, TOLLAND, CT 

http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/BANNER%20PROJECT_2018%20order%20form.docx
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/BANNER%20PROJECT_2018%20order%20form.docx
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner1.jpg
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner2.jpg
http://www.ths.tolland.k12.ct.us/UserFiles/Servers/Server_891766/File/Bulletin/banner3.jpg
https://www.facebook.com/Tolland-Project-Graduation-156774334371925/about/


(COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS AVAILABLE FOR STUDENTS AND HELP 

APPRECIATED FROM ADULTS 8:00AM – 3:00 PM – give an hour, two or 

whatever you can) 

COLLECTION OF USED CLOTHING, SHOES, SPORTS APPAREL 

(UNIFORMS/CLEATS) & BOOKS 

                            

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF TOLLAND PROJECT 

GRADUATION! 


